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PCN EIC-1117 Voltage update for selected parts 

Detailed Description of Change 

Littelfuse IXYS Integrated Circuits Division (ICD) would like to inform you of the recent implementation of 
a previously approved second source LED in the manufacture of the products whose part numbers are 
listed below:  
 

CPC1335P FDA217 

CPC1335PTR FDA217S 

CPC2317N FDA217STR 

CPC2317NTR  
 
 

To facilitate the manufacturing change for these products requires a modification of the data sheet LED 
Input Voltage Drop (VF) maximum specification at IF=5mA from 1.4V to 1.5V.  The forward voltage (VF) 
increase is necessary to ensure the security of supply due to high demand for these products. 
This specification change is effective immediately and is documented in the updated data sheets for 
these products, which will be available online at www.littelfuse.com  
 
This change is to ensure the security of supply of the above-mentioned products and will have no effect 
on product quality or reliability 
 
Part number changes: None  
Effective date: immediately 
Replacement products: N/A  
Last time buy: N/A 
 
Additionally, improper reference to CSA certificate has been removed from CPC1335P/CPC1335PTR 
documentation. 
 
The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN EIC-1117 and must be referenced in any 
correspondence related to the change. 
 
 
If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 
Product Manager below for further assistance. 
 
 
Anne Bauer 
Product Manager 
Solid State Relays (SSR) 
Tel: +49 42182873149 
abauer@littelfuse.com 
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